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Morant Bay High School Alumni Association 

Carpe Diem Carpe Diem Carpe Diem Carpe Diem –––– Seize the Opportunity Seize the Opportunity Seize the Opportunity Seize the Opportunity    

 
November 19, 2010 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
The Morant Bay High School (MBHS) celebrates its 50th year of existence in January 2011. Formed by the 
Methodist Church, MBHS was for many years the only high school in the parish of St. Thomas. It has remained 
the premier educational institution in the parish and has continued to produce a high level of passes by its 
students in the external examinations. 

 
We are planning a week of activities in recognition of this significant 50th Anniversary milestone. These will 
include: 

 
• Jan. 16 – Founders Day Church Service – Little Coke  Methodist Church, Morant Bay 

 
• Jan 18 -   Town March and Past Students Interactive  Sessions 

 
• Jan 20 -  50th Anniversary Banquet – The Jamaica Pe gasus Hotel, New Kingston 

 
• Jan 22 – The Howard Jackson Relays – MBHS  

 
We anticipate that there will be between 75 -100 alumni members of the diaspora who will be attending the 
functions. This is in addition to the local alumni members and families who will celebrate our alma mater. 
 
We believe this week of celebration is an opportunity for your company to showcase its products and services 
to a wide cross section of the society. We are therefore hoping that you will favourably consider being a sponsor 
to this symbolic moment by placing an advertisement in our programme for the banquet. As well, we are willing 
to discuss any possible contributions that you may consider towards the other activities mentioned above. 
 
Booking deadline is now January 12, 2011 . 
 
We do look forward to a favourable response. Please complete the attached form and retain a copy for your 
records. The undersigned may be contacted at 764-0306 C/o PanCaribbeanBank Limited, 60 Knutsford 
Boulevard, Kingston 5.  The artwork may be e-mailed to gemado@gmail.com. 
 
Your support will be greatly appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 
MORANT BAY HIGH SCHOOL 50 th ANNIVERSARY COMMITTEE 

 
………………………………………    
Gene M. Douglas     
Coordinator  
 
 

Shop# 9 
Hilton Arcade 
Kingston 5 
Tel: 968-4925 
mbhsalumnijamaica@hotmail.com  



 


